Campus Safety Committee Minutes
Meeting Date 10/1/10

Attending: 

Pat Anderson, Tom Bruns, Kara Coates, Adriana Mendez, Bret Murphy, Ken Pope 

Absent:
Heidi Johnston, Mary Ray (excused), Heather Steel (excused)

Topics Discussed:

The committee reviewed the goals agreed on last meeting and decided that the first goal to work on would be providing a template for each educational program to have consistent safety information provided to students during the beginning week or two of each class.  This would include a safety orientation, exits, evacuation meeting locations, use of fire extinguishers and safety topics specific to each program.

Kara noted that her safety orientation video was used in science labs was dated and we agreed we would review the videos available from coastal technologies which can be added to the safety department’s ongoing video lease arrangement and look at the video on line program used by Diesel which are designed for students.

It was agreed that the safety department would provide Adriana safety glasses and hearing protection so when she is conducting campus tours guests will have the correct safety equipment when in the technical shop and lab areas.

As part of the standardization, it was suggested that all of the departments standardize their MSDS binders and have them in a visible location rather than using unmarked binders on a shelf.  Pat will check pricing and style availability for the committee to review.

The committee adjourned with no further action or discussion.
